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Do I have it? How do [ know? OR is it??
How do I talk to a person with Dementia?
Are there fixes out there?

What are my options with care?

Mandy Ketcham has been working in the Senior Care industry for over 20 years,
15 of those being at Highgate Senior Living as their Community Relations
Coordinator.

Dementia was and still is the forbidden word and disease that nobody wants to
talk about or admit they or a family member may have it. It has been her goal and
PASSION to learn as much as she can about Dementia, how it affects the brain,
body, and relationship between people.

Mandy is a certified PAC, (Positive Approach to Care), Trainer; VDT Certified Facilitator and Trainer
(Virtual Dementia Tour), the only one in WA State. She is the expert resource in our valley for Dementia
and Alzheimer’s

This will be a great program to bring guests to learn about this illness.

[ FOR THURSDAY’S MEETING FUTURE PROGRAMS \
Greeters — Joel Ylvisaker, Garrett Matzke August 3rd - Maria Lucero, Rotary Backpacks & MLK Jr.
Music - David Rogers Elementary
Invocation - David Lynx August 10th - Alfredo Orozco, Isaiah Munguia & Carolyn
Sergeant-at-Arms - Doug Rich Thurston, WAY Program
Program - Ken Marble August 17th - District Governor Marjolein Lloyd
Attendance - Jennifer Bliesner August 24th - Michael Kane, Sustaining an Aging Body with

\ Physical Fitness )

2023 Rotary Trust Golf Tournament Resulls

Low Gross of Field
Brad Hansen, Gabe Runge, Ward Jackson, Jeff Louman
1st Low Net
Ann Bowen, Brittanie Vaughn, Tom Sparling, Bruce Willis
2nd Low Net
Fred Mercy, Tressa Mercy, Steve Mercy, Erick Holden
3rd Low Net
Kevin Good, Jason Dills, Hope Neidhold, Tom Wilcox
4ath Low Net
Luis DeLeon, Jesus Daza, Christian St. Hilaire, James Tangeman
5th Low Net
Al Garcia, Sharon Miracle, Kent Neidhold, Kim Carlson
6th Low Net
Blake Baldwin, Charlie Eglin, Curtis Farmer, Even Toland




SCHOLARSHIP THANK YOU NOTE

Rotary Club of Yakima,

Thank you so much for selecting me to receive one of
your generous scholarships. Helping fund the education
of young adults is a very noble, much appreciated pur-
suit. I am thankful for your support and look forward
to putting the funds to good use at Gonzaga University
this fall.

Thank you again!
Natalie Keller

SECOND CHANCE WEDNESDAY

One of our most popular
social events is BACK! Join
fellow Rotarians for fun
and fellowship on Wednes-
day, July 26th at Single Hill
Brewing located at 102 N.
Naches Ave. from 5pm-
6pm.

We'll provide the appetizers; beverages are on you. Invite
a friend or prospective new member to come along.

YAKIMA ROTARY TRUST CELEBRATION

JULY 18TH




